
 
 

February 4, 2025 
 
     Amendment 02 

 

Subject:  Suspension of Open Solicitation, NOFO 72068724RFA00008, USAID SOROKA 
 
 
 
Reference: Executive Order Reevaluating and Realigning U.S. Foreign Aid  
  
 
In implementing the Executive Order Reevaluating and Realigning U.S. Foreign Aid,  
we hereby notify all interested parties that the receipt of applications under NOFO 
72068724RFA00008- SOROKA is suspended. No applications will be accepted at this time and 
a subsequent amendment will be issued to resume or cancel the process.  
 
Please direct any questions concerning this amendment to USAID/Madagascar Agreement 
Officer, Abdullah Akbar at abakbar@usaid.gov with a copy to Fy Rafam’Andrianjafy at 
frafamandrianjafy@usaid.gov . 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Abdullah Akbar 
Agreement Officer  
USAID Madagascar 
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